
Club Overview – Autumn term 2023 

Gayton Primary School 

Day of the 
week 

Before school After school 

Monday Boxing (SFA)  
8:00am- 8:40am – Y3- Y6 

Dates: 18th September/25th September/ 2nd 
October/ 9th October / 6th November/13th 

November/ 20th November/ 27th November/ 4th 
December 2023.  

No session on 16th & 31st October.  

Outdoor play and learning club (OPAL) 
3:20pm- 4:30pm- Y1- Y6 

Dates: 18th September/25th September/ 2nd October/9th October/16th October 2023. 
  

Tuesday  
No club  

Alia (Craft club) 
3:25pm- 4:30pm – Y3-Y6 

Dates: 19th September/ 26th September/3rd October/10th October/ 17th October/31st October/ 7th 
November/ 14th November/ 21st November/ 28th November/ 5th December 2023.  

 
Choir (Mrs Wright) 

3:25pm- 4:30pm Y1-Y6 
Dates: 19th September/ 26th September/3rd October/10th October/ 17th October/31st October/ 7th 

November/ 14th November/ 21st November/ 28th November/ 5th December 2023.  
 

Wednesday No club  Netball club - (Mrs Travers) 
3:20pm- 4:15pm Y5 & Y6 

Dates: 20th September/ 27th September/4th October/11th October/18th October 
8th November / 15th November / 22nd November / 29th November / 6th December 2023. 

 
TBC if continuing after half term 

 

Thursday 
 

Archery Club 
8.00am – 8.40am – Y2-Y6 

Dates: 9th November/ 16th November/ 23rd 
November/ 30th November/ 7th December 2023.  

   

Little Musketeers (Fencing)  
3:25pm- 4:25pm Y3-Y6  

Dates: 21st September/ 28th September/ 5th October/ 12th October/ 19th October/ 9th November/ 16th 
November/23rd November/ 30th November/ 7th December 2023. 

No session on: Thursday 2nd November due to PTA disco.  

Friday No club  Multi Skills (SFA)  



 3:20pm- 4:30pm (Y1- Y3)  
Dates: Dates: 22nd September/29th September/ 6th October/ 13th October / 3rd November/10th November/ 

17th November/ 24th November/ 1st December 2023. 
No session on 20th October & 27th October  

 

 

Further information about each of the clubs can be found on the individual club letters which have been emailed to parents. 

The club letters will be also available on our website under the clubs section.  


